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Thank you for your support and understanding towards the
North-South Corridor (NSC) Project.

We would like to inform you that the existing Bishan-Ang Mo Kio
Park entrance at the junction of Ang Mo Kio Ave 1 and
Marymount Road will be closed to facilitate the construction
works for N109A project (marked in red) from 21 December
2020.

Park users may use the new entrance along Ang Mo Kio Ave 1
(marked in purple) to access Bishan-Ang Mo Kio Park.

The Park will remain open and accessible to public.

Should you require further clarification, please contact STEC’s
Project Hotline at 9118 7562.
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